
Dear Parents/Carers  

 

RE: Year 9/10 students going to Science Live on Tuesday 1st March 

Please see the following important reminders about this upcoming trip:  

• Students do not have to come in school uniform but should understand that they are 

representing the school and so should be dressed appropriately. They need to bring a coat 

as we may have to wait outside the venue and they may get cold without one. 

• They will need to bring a full packed lunch, drinks and snacks for the journey (no nuts due to 

allergies please). No cans please as these cannot be re-sealed. 

• Those students who are entitled to a free school meal are entitled to a free packed lunch 

from the school. Please inform the school the morning of the day before (stating any 

allergies) and a lunch will be provided from the canteen on the day of the trip. 

• The bus will be leaving at 7.45am so students will need to meet me in the school bus bay at 

7.30am.  

• We are due to return to school at 5pm. This means that if your child normally uses the 

school buses to get to and from school, you will need to arrange alternative transport for 

them. All students need to be picked up by a parent/guardian. They will not be allowed to 

walk or get a public bus home unless they bring a letter signed by a parent/guardian, or a 

text, giving them permission to do so. 

• As we will still be in dark mornings and evenings, I would advise that all students be dropped 

off and picked up by a parent/guardian. 

• Please encourage students to bring their mobile phone with them, so that they can contact 

you if we are running late. 

• Students need to bring any medication they usually need e.g. inhaler, epipen. 

• Students can bring some money as there may be small drinks/sweets area at the venue but 

mustn’t rely on this for lunch as there may not be one. 

 

Should you have any further queries, you can contact me at 

jennisos@bedalehighschool.org.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Sarah Jennison 

Teacher of Science 
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